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SENIOR LIVING COMMUNITY
12/20/2022
Dear Resident Family Member/Member(s):

With the holidays approaching quickly we wanted to send out a friendly reminder to all families coming into the
facility during the holiday season. There are so many illnesses floating around in the community right now and we
want to be extra cautious to prevent our residents from becoming ill.
When entering the facility, please remember:

1. Perform hand hygiene — alcohol-based hand sanitizers are located at all entrances

2. Wear a Well Fitted Facemask covering the nose and mouth at all times during your visit
3. Sign in at the kiosk and answer the COVID screening questions appropriately
4. If you have any of the following symptoms of illness please postpone your visit and get tested.
a. Fever or Chills
Cough
Congestion
Allergy symptoms
Sore throat
Nausea/vomiting
Diarrhea
Muscle/Body aches
i. Headache
j. Shortness of Breath
5. Your visit should also be postponed if you meet any of the following criteria:
a. You were diagnosed with COVID/Influenza/RSV within the last 10 days
b. You had close contact with someone with COVID/Influenza/RSV within the last 10 days
c. You are undergoing evaluation for COVID/Influenza/RSV due to exposure or close contact
6. When visiting, please remember to visit your loved one in their room or other prearranged location. We do
not permit visitation in the common areas, dining rooms, or hallways. If your loved one is in one of these
areas, please feel free to ask a staff member to assist you in taking them back to their room for your visit.
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We appreciate your continued cooperation with our visitation policy. If you have any questions or concerns, please
feel free to contact Donny Yankle, Administrator, or Teresa Heckman, Director of Nursing at the Villas.

g Happy %u and your family!
Donny Yankle

Villas Administrator
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